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Jefferson Co crash injures one
(KAIR)--A Jefferson County rollover wreck early Thursday left an Iowa resident
with disabling injuries.

That's according to a report from the Kansas Highway Patrol, which states
36-year-old Stephen Blomberg was eastbound on U.S. Highway 24, just west of
Elm Street, in Perry, when the wreck happened.

According to the Patrol, Blomberg failed to negotiate a curve on the highway,
which sent his car off the right side, where it rolled over twice.

Blomberg, who the Patrol says was not wearing a seat belt, was ejected from the
vehicle and transported to Topeka's Stormont-Vail Healthcare for treatment.

The crash happened just after midnight Thursday.
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